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July 5, 1984

Colorado 0il & Gas

Conservation Commission

Suite 380, Logan Tower Building
1580 Logan Street

Denver, Colorade 80203

Attn: Jim McKee

—

Dear Mr. McKee:

In reference to your inquiry of reports on our Ziegler #14-8 well in
Adams County, Colorado, all of these reports were mailed to you on
June 7, 1984 (see attached copy of letter). Please check further
with you personnel and see if these reports cannot be located as we
have not had them returned.

If you should not be able to locate the reports, please let us know
and we will put a tracer on the package.

If I can be of further service, please call. Thank you for your
attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

P Sotihap

Jo Landthrip
Production Secretary

JL

Attachment



